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Sasha Linker

From: Munisekar < >
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 4:20 PM
To: CommAsst
Subject: Minner Advice Letter - Every residents voice matter.

June 10, 2019 
 
Fair Political Practices Commission 
102Q Street, Suite 3000 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
 
Dear Chairman Miadich, Commissioners Cardenes, Hatch, Hayward General  Counsel Bainbridge, and 
Assistant General Counsel Brian Lau, 
 
My name is Muni Madhdhipatla and I am a resident of Cupertino for 7 years living more than 1 mile away from closest 
edge of Vallco property. 
 
Thank you for ruling in favor of residents voice by allowing our elected council member and vice mayor Ms. Liang Chao to 
weigh in on Vallco development proposals. This is important in our democracy as every citizen should be heard and their 
voice should be respected. 
 
I understand the Vallco developer Sandhill Properties has filed an appeal to get Ms.Chao disqualified from weighing on 
their development proposals. Ms. Chao was elected with record breaking vote tally of 2nd highest votes in 2018 breaking 
a record that stood for ~20 years. It would be a travesty to our democracy if she were to be disallowed from voting on 
Vallco development proposals. 
 
I humbly request you to uphold your previous ruling by allowing Ms. Chao to vote on Vallco matters. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Respectfully, 
Muni Madhdhipatla 
Cupertino Resident 
 
 
 
 




